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Friday 3rd May 2024

@LadyLanePark

Dear Parents,

It was lovely hearing about Form 4 & 5’s Residential to Malham last week.  Mr Mallon, Miss Ripley & Mrs Wilson 

were delighted with the positive attitude and resilience shown by all the children on the trip.  Although a little 

tired, the children came back to school on Friday with big smiles on their faces and couldn’t wait to share their 

stories and tell me about their favourite activities.  Thank you to the staff for taking the pupils on this exciting trip.  

LVI/UVI & Kindergarten have all been out of school on a trip this week to learn about our natural environment.  

On Monday, UVI/LVI visited Harlow Carr Gardens in Harrogate to take part in a science workshop which was all 

about living things and their habitats.  Kindergarten went to Nell Bank in Ilkley for an Early Years Day where they 

also enjoyed learning about plants and animals.  Teacher’s have commented about the exceptional behaviour 

and impeccable manners all our children demonstrate on school trips – well done.

Our French Day was a great success on Wednesday, the children’s red, white & blue outfits were very eye-

catching in the playground.  Through the day children enjoyed French speaking with Mrs Hudson in assembly, a 

game of boules with Madame Maclean and lots more.  Thank you to Madame Maclean for organising the day 

and to Mrs Thompson for creating a wonderful French menu for the day.  

On Wednesday evening, we held our Advisory Governors meeting in school. Thank you to Mr Saunders, our 

Chair of Advisory Governors, Mrs Simpson & Mrs Pollard for attending the meeting and offering such useful 

insight and suggestions which are greatly valued.  If you are interested in finding out what the role of Parent 

Governor involves, please do contact me and I would be more than happy to meet with you.

The Book Fair visited school yesterday, it is encouraging to see how excited the children were about choosing a 

book to read, over £1,000 was spent in one day, of which school receive commission in return.  Thank you to Mrs 

Ferguson & Mrs Durkin for coming along once again to run the fair, and special thanks to Felix Ferguson for his 

personal promotion of the book fair to the children in school.  If your child chose a book and did not have the 

money to buy it, this will have been reserved in the office.  Please collect these as soon as possible.

Last night, Mr Saunders came back to school to hold an information meeting about The UVI Yorkshire 3 Peaks 

Challenge trip taking place in June.  Mr Mallon & Mrs Moffat will be leading the trip with Mr Saunders, and are 

looking forward to seeing the UVI children take on the challenge.

Coming up next week are the School Class & Teams Photographs on Wednesday 8th May, so please come in 

full Summer uniform, with hair appropriately tied back and permitted school shoes.  All children will need their 

cardigan & jumper whatever the weather.  

Have a brilliant Bank Holiday weekend and see you all in school on Tuesday.

Kind Regards,

Mrs. Arnold & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery



Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu

Week: Tuesday 7th April – Friday 10th May2024
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Chicken & Broccoli 

Bake

Toasties

(Cheese & Tomato)

(Cheese & Ham), 

Spiced Wedges & 

Garden Salad

Baked Potatoes 

& 

Variety of fillings: 

Beans, Cheese, 

Tuna

Homemade Fish 

Pie 

& 

Garden Peas

Raspberry 

Cheesecake

Homemade

Chocolate 

Brownies

Fresh Strawberries 

& 

Whipped Cream

Homemade

Vanilla Iced Cake

Vegetarian –

Cheese & Broccoli

Halal (Chicken)

Upcoming Events

May

Bank Holiday Monday – Monday 6th May

Class & Team Photography – Wednesday 8th May 

Form 2 Trip – Nell Bank – Monday 13th May

UVI SATS  Examinations – Maths & English – Monday 13th – Thursday 16th May

U11 Cricket Festival @ Giggleswick – Friday 17th May

Pyjamarama Day – Friday 17th May

Nursery Stay & Play – Friday 17th May – 9:30am-10:30am

School Closes for half term – Friday 17th May

Holiday Club Week 1 – Monday – 20th May – Friday 24th May

Holiday Club Week 2 – Tuesday 28th May – Friday 31st May

June

Form 1 Trip – Yorkshire Wildlife Park – Tuesday 4th June

UVI Residential – Yorkshire 3 Peaks – Wednesday 5th-Friday 7th June

Junior Celebration @ Bingley Arts Centre – Thursday 13th June

The Friends Summer Disco – Friday 14th June

Our Lunch Menu



Malham Residential



Vive La France!

We had a fantastic French Day in school 

on Wednesday. From croissants to 

baguettes and learning all about the 

French culture. 

Form 4 also led a communication 

assembly including speaking some French 

sentences!



Congratulations 

to Hannah in UVI 

on achieving her 

brown belt in 

Karate

Congratulations 

to Isobel (F5), 

Rumaiza (F5) & 

Inayah (LVI) For 

reaching the 

finals of The 

Harrogate Ladies 

College 

‘Inspirational 

Women Writing’

Competition!




